
Clark  vaccination  clinic
Sept.  1  (UPDATE:  Event
Canceled)
Rekah Strong, Chair of the Clark College Board of Trustees, receiving her COVID-19 vaccination at a free clinic

held by the college in May 2021. Photo courtesy of Rekah Strong.

UPDATE: This event was canceled due to low enrollment.

Clark College, WPEA and CCAHE are holding a vaccination clinic
on Wednesday, September 1 from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. at Clark
College in the STEM Building. Sign up for an appointment here.
 

Rite Aid will be providing the first dose of the Moderna
Covid-19 Vaccine.  

On August 18, Governor Inslee announced a mandate requiring
all  educators,  including  higher  education  workers,  be
vaccinated against COVID-19 by October 18, 2021. This mandate
applies  to  all  higher  education  workers  whether  working
remotely or in person, and whether part-time temporary or
full-time. It also applies to student workers.  

In order to be fully vaccinated, people need to receive two
doses of the Moderna vaccine spaced weeks apart. The second-
dose vaccination clinic will be held on Wednesday, September
29 from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  

This event is free. You do not have to pay for the vaccine.
The  event  is  being  held  for  Clark  College  employees  and
students, but other members of the public are welcome to make
appointments as well.

For  more  information  contact  CCAHE  President  Suzanne
Southerland  at  ssoutherland@clark.edu.
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